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Join us for a fun-filled Bunco Night to help
raise funds for Prom 2025! Grab your friends
and family, roll the dice, and compete for
awesome prizes, all while supporting a great
cause. No experience needed. Just come ready
for laughs, snacks, and a little friendly
competition. Tickets are $10 per person. We
will also have a 50/50 raffle. See the flyer for
more details. 

Graduation Info
Page 02

Southern Oregon Success Academy
Monthly Newsletter

Feb 2025

Family Bunco Night: Fun for All Ages! 
Friday, March 7th at 6:00 pm
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SOSA Prom 
Step into an enchanting evening of
mystery and elegance at our Masquerade
Prom, which will be held at the Fruitdale
Grange on Saturday, April 26th, 2025
from 6:00 pm to 10:00 pm. Prom is for
high school students only and will cost $15
per ticket. The theme colors include black,
gold, silver, and burgundy. So dress to
impress and don’t forget your mask!
Tickets will go on sale soon, so stay tuned
for details on how to purchase yours. 

Join our Parent & Family Site Council
The Parent & Family Site Council is looking for dedicated families  
who want to make a difference here at SOSA. This is your chance to
collaborate with staff and students to help shape school programs
and priorities. Your voice matters in creating the best learning
environment for our students. Meetings are held monthly and no
special experience is required. Interested parties please contact
Zandra Jansma at 541-476-2524 or email Zandra at
zandra.jansma@threerivers.k12.or.us for more details. 
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Attention Class of 2025! Graduation season
will be here before you know it, and it’s time
to start preparing for your big day. One of
the most important steps is ordering your
cap and gown, so don’t wait! Scan the QR
code on the flyer or go to the website to
order. Graduation will be held on Thursday,
May 29th at 6:00 pm. We’re so excited to
celebrate the Class of 2025!
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Time to Order Your Cap & Gown!

SPED Office Hours
If you have a student who has an
IEP, please contact Allyson Kelley,
Special Education Teacher for
SOSA. You can contact Allyson to
set up a time to discuss added
support for your student. Please
call 541-476-2524 ext. 5211 or email
allyson.kelley@threerivers.k12.or.us.

SOSA Art Contest

SOU College Tour
This month, our high school had the exciting opportunity to tour the
Southern Oregon University campus in Ashland. From walking through
lecture halls to exploring dorm rooms and student centers, they got a
firsthand look at college life. The tour guide shared insights on
academics and what makes SOU so unique. It was an eye-opening
experience for many of our students. They even got to experience
dining at The Hawk Dining Commons. 

The 2nd annual SOSA Art Contest opens to all
SOSA students on March 17th. Unleash your
creativity and show us what being courageous
means to you in a drawing, painting or other
form of 2-D art. Our school contest, “Be
Courageous,” invites students to express
bravery, resilience, and boldness through their
visual art. All art must be 8 1/2 " x 11 inches
(letter size) or smaller, and must include the
artists' name, grade, SOSA class and the title
of the art on an attached slip of paper. A brief
description of how the art represents
courageousness is   helpful, but not required!
All entrants will be displayed in the SOSA art
show running from March 17th through April
30th.


